Essex XC Champs - marshals required

Subject: Essex XC Champs - marshals required

Message from Billy Green January 3, 2023 08:03

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Dear Club Secretaries and Team Managers

Basildon AC are hosting the Essex Senior XC Champs on Sat 7th January at Gloucester Park

Unlike in recent years all age groups, from U13 to seniors, will be run on the same day. This
involves multiple courses to be marshalled.

Basildon have their team of volunteers, but they need support from participating clubs. If
each club provided one volunteer, that would allow for each marshal point to have two

marshals to cater for cover and rotation for break / tea / loo throughout the day

As a participation club you have an obligation to help Basildon AC make these county champs
a success.

Volunteers should contact Nick Wetheridge at Basildon AC as soon as possible -
nwetheridge@googlemail.com. There will be a zoom meeting next week for volunteers.

Regards
Allison Gillan
Essex XC Secretary

Essex AA President 2023

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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